Maloney, Mike

From: Maloney, Mike

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 8:29 AM

To: _PLANCOM - Planning Commission

Subject: FW: Re: Item 10.1 CUP19-052 - 755 Farmers Lane - Late Correspondence with Applicant
Attachments: Late Correspondence with Applicant as of 10-6-2020.pdf

Please do not reply to all:
Chair Cisco and Members of the Planning Commission:
Please find a PDF attachment with a link to a video showing the applicant’s support from their other location in

Sebastopol as part of the official record. The Letters of Support were included in Attachment 7 of the Project packet. The
applicant wishes to provide this video to the public as well as play the video during their presentation, if able.

Planning & Economic Development | 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-4705 | aross@srcity.org




From: Nick Caston

To: Ross, Adam

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support Letters

Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:39:12 AM
Hi Adam -

For 755 Farmers Lane, | have attached support letters given to the Applicant over the past
couple years from the neighbors of their current location in Sebastopol. Additionally, at this
link there is a video | will be sharing with the Planning Commissioners about Solful and
containing testimonials from neighbors and planning officials from their current

location: https://vimeo.com/373493851/1905b71a49

As | will be sharing it with the PC, | believe it should be available or referenced in the file for
the public to see as well. | do not currently plan on playing it at the meeting.

Let me know if you need anything.

Cheers,
Nick
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